
 

 

 

BRITISH KINDERGARTEN 
School year 2019-2020 

 

Dear parents, 

WELCOME TO OUR FIRST MEETING !!! 

Kindergarten will start on Monday the 2nd of September 2019 and finish on the 30th of June 2020. 

For July we offer the Summer Camp. 

Please take note of the followings. 

Entry and dismissal timetable: 

         Early bird         7:30 to 8:30 

         Kindergarten  8:30 to 9:00 

         From 9:00 to 15:30 educational time 

         15:40 to 15:55 dismissal  (pick up time) 

         After school care (16:00 to 17:15) or  (17:15 to 18:30) 

September the full school year calendar will be ready. 

Kindergarten will start in a soft way so for the first week we propose that on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

we will follow the time from 9:00 to 13:00. 

         Lockers – each child will have his/her own locker. Please bring a big photo for identification. Please 

remember  also not to put snacks or any kind of food and valuable objects as the school will not be 

responsible in case of missing. Please check every day for extra clothes and remember the seasons change. 

         Rubber raining boots  – Kindergarten kids go frequently outside for didactic activities.   

         DAILY HOME DIARY FOLDER – Please check every day and write down on the diary all the information 

and communication for the teacher. Friday take home eventually dirty clothes and bibs. 

         Avoid bringing to school snacks and metal/electronic toys. For girls please don’t use bracelets, rings and 

necklaces.  

        Bring extra clothes and  3 elastic bibs, all with name identification.  

         Please wear a uniform kit also for the field school trip 

         Case bag to keep dirty clothes   

         Change shoes before entering the kindergarten, it's okay to wear little tennis shoes!! No more socks.  

         2 Photos id size, large Family photo, a child’s close up 13x18 and child’s photo of the summer holiday 

and post cards or anything that helps the child to remember the summer holiday. 

         Please remember to respect the timing and not to park outside for too long in order to keep parking 

place for everyone. 



 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NUMBER: 02.41.94.14 
 

INTERNET: www.bolchinicascinacorba.org 
 

E-MAIL:  segreteria.bolchini@bolchinicascinacorba.org 

  british.kindergarte@bolchinicascinacorba.org 
 

Follow us on  FACEBOOK: asilo nido, sezione primavera, scuola dell’infanzia Bolchini. 

 

 

Thank you very much! 

 

BOLCHINI   SCHOOL   
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